From: Debbie Tarry
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: FW: Leg priorities

Date: Friday, October 10, 2014 10:17:17 AM

Green Folder for the Dinner Meeting on Monday night.

Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline, WA 98133

From: Will Hall

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 7:34 AM **To:** Debbie Tarry; John Norris; Scott MacColl

Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman **Subject:** Leg priorities

Great job on the proposed legislative priorities. I am great with most of them. There are three points that I would like to modify.

- 1. Despite the dim prospects, I would like to continue to ask for full restoration of shared revenues.
- 4. I would prefer to see a single, well-regulated system providing access to marijuana. Why require patients to have a doctor's note to obtain a legal product? And why not have the same quality control for medicine that we have for other marijuana?
- 1. I do not support a transportation package that spends billions of dollars on projects that expand road capacity for cars in rural areas. That only increases auto-dependence, fuel consumption, and carbon emissions. I can only support a transportation package that funds O&M, transit, local options, and projects in existing urban areas that reduce congestion, improve safety, and increase people-moving capacity. We need a policy shift at the state to drive 145th to the top of the list.

Will Hall, Shoreline City Council 206-373-1630

All email to and from this address is subject to public disclosure.